APPENDIX |

SEV CONSULTATION

Should the council adopt the new licensing laws giving greater control to them and residents?

94.4% yes
56% No
0.0% Dont know

Should the number of premises within the Borough be limited?

91.7% Yes
56% No
2.8% Dont know

If so how many should there be

5.6% 0
M11% 1
16.7% 2
28% 3
0.0% 4
56% &

58.3% Council decide

Should the limit apply to the whole borough
97.1% Yes

2.9% No
0.0% Dont know

Should there be separate limits that apply to each ward within the Borough

31.4% Yes
62.9% No
57% Dont know

Should there be a zero limit on sensitive areas such as near to schools, churches, shopping m:
residential areas
86.1% Yes

11.1% No
2.8%  Dont know

Should there be restrictions on advertising on/outside the premises

86.1% Yes
11.1% No
2.8%  Dont know

Is it sensible that a person should know what the venue is before entering

91.7% Yes
8.3% No
0.0% Dont know
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10.

11.

12.

13.

Is it appropriate for the venues to be situated near to schools

2.8% Yes
97.2% No
0.0%  Dont know

Is it appropriate for the venues to be situated near to places of worship

2.8%  Yes
91.7% No
56%  Dont know

Is it appropriate for the venues to be situated near to residential areas

56% Yes
88.9% No
5.6%  Dont know

Is it appropriate for the venues to be situated near to shopping malls

16.7% Yes
66.7% No
16.7% Dont know

Comments
100.0%



